

Blackall-Tambo Regional Council 6 Coronation Drive, BLACKALL QLD

1472

PO Box 21, BLACKALL QLD 4472

P: (07) 4621 6600 F: (07) 4621 8855

admin@btrc.qld.gov.au

www.btrc.qld.gov.au

ABN: 42 062 968 922

27 April 2022

Our Ref:

DA37-2021-2022

Enquire to:

Kathy Dendle (Rate Administration Officer)

Telephone:

(07) 4621 6600

New Beginning Church Blackall Mr Robert Engwicht PO Box 203 BLACKALL QLD 4472

Sent via email to: bob@twinrivers.org.au

Dear Bob

Confirmation Notice

Given under section 2 of the Development Assessment Rules

The development application described below was properly made to the Blackall-Tambo Regional Council on the 26 April 2022.

Applicant details

Applicant name:

Bob Engwicht

Applicant contact details:

PO Box 203

BLACKALL QLD 4472

Location details

Street address:

18 Leek Street, Blackall

Real property description:

Lot 1 on CP900484

Local government area:

Blackall-Tambo Regional Council

Application details

Application number:

DA37-2021-2022

Approval sought:

Development Permit for Material Change of Use and

Reconfiguring a lot

Description of development:

Tourist Park and Reconfiguring a Lot (1 lot into 2 lots)

Category of Development:

Assessable Development

Category of Assessment:

Impact Assessment

Public notification details

Part 4: Public Notification under the Development Assessment Rules is applicable to this development application. The public notification period must be a minimum of 15 business days.

Referral details

Part 2: Referral of the Development Assessment Rules is not applicable to the development application.

Information request

Blackall-Tambo Regional Council may still make an information request under Part 3 of the Development Assessment Rules.

Other details

If you find an inaccuracy in any of the information provided above or have a query or seek clarification about any of these details, please contact me on the above telephone number.

For further information please contact Kathy Dendle, Rate Administration Officer, on (07) 4621 6600 or via email rates@btrc.qld.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

DA Howard

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

busaid